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IMPORTANT	UPDATE	

BE	ALERT–	PLAY	SAFE	–	STAY	SAFE	
Update	2	following	Government	Announcement	of	May	28th	2020	

1. From	June	6th	2020	(not	before)	members	and	guests	will	be	
able	to	play	in	three	balls	at	Lightcliffe	GC.		

Up	until	that	time	we	already	have	BRS	bookings	for	two	balls	in	
place	that	will	be	honoured.	BRS	booking	sheets	will	be	changed	
to	reflect	this	on	Saturday,	May	30th	for	bookings	commencing	
June	6th	2020.	

2. PLEASE	NOTE	THAT	UNTIL	FURTHER	NOTICE	4	BALL	GOLF	WILL	
NOT	BE	ALLOWED	AT	LIGHTCLIFFE	GOLF	CLUB.	

3. The	10	minute	interval	between	tee	times	will	remain.	

4. As	before	play	will	start	at	8am	to	allow	the	greens	staff	to	
carry	out	work	as	safely	as	possible.	

5. The	practice	ground	(including	the	practice	chipping	area)	will	
now	be	open	subject	to	the	following	restrictions:	

a. Keep	the	gate	closed	at	all	times.	

b. Take	your	own	hand	sanitizer	and	use	it	before	touching	
the	gate	both	entering	and	leaving	the	practice	area.	

c. Please	clearly	mark	your	own	golf	balls	for	identification	
purposes	and	pick	them	all	up	at	the	end	of	your	practice	
session.	If	possible	use	a	ball	pick	up	tube.	
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d. Maintain	2m	social	distancing	at	all	times.	

e. The	two	covered	practice	bays	must	not	be	used	until	
further	notice.	

PLEASE	PRACTICE	SAFELY	AND	BE	AWARE	THAT,	FOLLOWING	
LOCKDOWN,	SOME	MEMBERS	OF	THE	PUBLIC	MAY,	INADVERTENTLY	

OR	OTHERWISE,	STRAY	INTO	THE	PRACTICE	AREA.	

6. Competitions	–	informal	competitions	will	now	be	organised	by	
our	club	professional	on	Saturdays	and	Wednesdays.	The	rules	of	
the	competition	including	transfer	of	monies	and	scorecard	entry	
will	be	advised	by	the	professional.	Until	further	notice	there	will	
be	no	4	ball	competitions.	

As	always	the	Board	will	keep	things	under	review	and	update	advice	
as	and	when	necessary.		

Many	thanks	to	all	members	for	their	cooperation.	

John	Wardingley	

President	–	Lightcliffe	Golf	Club	


